
Friday January 31st 2020 

Dear Parents 

It is lovely to be able to enjoy the milder weather 

and the additional daylight so early in the year as 

the nights begin to draw out a little. 

Our Infant pupils joined Canon Frank for our Liturgy 

on ‘Creation’ this Wednesday. 

Canon Frank then returned on Wednesday evening 

along with our other Governors for our regular 

Governor sub committee meetings: Curriculum and 

RE, along with Finance, Premises and Personnel. 

Our Year 4 Pupils visited Tate Britain today to take 

a look at their pictures that are part of the artist 

Steve McQueen's ‘Year 3 project’. Pupils took part 

in a work shop and were given a tour of the          

exhibition which features photographs of Year 3 

pupils from across London taken last year. (our        

current Year 4 Pupils). 

We have also had some exciting science                 

experiments in Year 1 this week and STEM Club 

launched their rockets successfully. 

Congratulations to all of our Stars of The Week, 

keep up the good work! Our ‘care Bear’ visited Mrs 

Saville this week with some lovely treats for the 

weekend.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 

 

Stars of the Week 



Nursery News  

This week Nursery have been discussing the topic 

of ‘Opposites’. The children enjoyed participating 

in many activities to             

reinforce their knowledge. 

They have been working in 

small groups playing a 

board game with different 

opposite words, using a variety of materials to 

create their own ‘Opposite’ book and enjoyed 

completing a word cut and paste sorting activity.  

Miss Hogsden 

Le Nouvel An Chinois, 

 

This week, the French club celebrated         

Chinese New Year - Le Nouvel An Chinois,        

l'année du rat. They made a chatterbox with       

animal names, read a poem about the rat 

qualities, talked about Chinese traditions in 

France and looked at what animal was         

associated with their birth year.  

Madame Higham 

Year 1—Science 

Year 1 Pupils really        

enjoyed their experiment 

this week—making a rain 

cloud in a jar!  

Using shaving cream to        

represent the clouds and 

water to represent the air.  

The coloured water is the ‘rain’.  

As the coloured water saturates the 

‘cloud’, it eventually 

gets so heavy it can 

no longer hold the     

water—causing the 

‘rain’ to fall. 



Monday Feb 3rd 

  

Swimming 

Latin 

Spanish 

Scrabble 

Art Club 

11+ Booster 

Reading 

Yrs. 3&6 

Yrs. 5-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Yrs. 1-2 

Juniors 

Yrs. 1-2 

Kit needed 

1.05-1.35pm 

12.40-1.05pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday Feb 4th Chess 

Homework  

CPFC 

French Club 

Accelerated Maths 

 

Yrs. 4-5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

all 

Yr.5 

1-1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Weds Feb 5th Travel the World 

Homework 

Games 

Tennis 

Yrs. 3-4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs.1-6 

1.05-1.35 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday Feb 6th Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

STEM 

Ballet 

Ballet 

Ballet 

Lego Club 

LAMDA 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yr.5 

Nursery 

Reception 

Y1/2 

Rec-Yr.2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.45pm 

4.45-5.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday Feb 7th Music Theory 

Prayer Club 

Art Club 

Fencing 

Yrs. 3-6 

All 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

1.05-1.35pm 

12.35-1.05 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C February 3rd 2020 

Dates for you diary this term: 

February 11th—Safer Internet Day 

February 17th-21st—Half Term 

March 5th—World Book Day 

March 17th—Easter Concert (Yrs.3-6) 

March 27th (12.15pm)—End of term 


